
From: Glen Strickland  
Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2017 11:00 PM 
To: cyberframework <cyberframework@nist.gov> 
Subject: NIST CSF v1.1 comments 

Good Morning, 

I would like to ensure that the new NIST SP 800-171r1 is included as a reference and possible an 
Addenda to ensure that Non Federal organisations that do not process classified information or systems 
have a baseline to aim towards. Most small-medium organisations (private) do not have a starting point 
for ensuring security controls are implemented, nor audit compliance can be fully ascertained. 

Kind Regards 

Glen Strickland 
Security Specialist 
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